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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have recently shared our updated Uniform Policy for September 2024, following ratification by 
the Governing Board last half term. 
 
Our policy outlines that parents/carers can shop around for most items of our uniform, but these 
must meet school expectations, as outlined here: School Uniform - Hebburn Comprehensive 
School (www.hebburn.net/parents/school-uniform/ ).  
 
As you are aware, our new PE top, for September, is not compulsory for Year 11. If pupils wish to 
wear the new PE top, could you please contact the main office to request a one-time use code and 
then first PE top can be purchased from ‘The School Outfit’, our uniform provider. Our supplier will 
be in school on the evening of Wednesday 19 June, between 5.00pm – 7.00pm for our current Year 
10 pupils. They will be bringing other items of our uniform should you wish to purchase those from 
our provider (please note there is no purchase code for those; they must be paid for).  
 
It is advisable for your child to wear a thin t-shirt, as you may wish for your child to try on the PE top 
before purchasing it. If you or your child are unable to make the evening, it can be purchased from 
their website:  
Hebburn Comprehensive School – The School Outfit  
(//https://theschooloutfit.co.uk/collections/Hebburn-comprehensive-school) 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 

D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 
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